
NAPA COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING BEFORE THE NAPA COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION 
OF NAPA COUNTY, STATE OF CALIFORNIA, ON THE REDISTRICTING OF THE NAPA 
COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION TRUSTEE AREAS BASED ON THE 2020 CENSUS, 

AND PROPOSED DRAFT TRUSTEE AREA MAPS   

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN by the Napa County Board of Education that on 
Tuesday, January 4, 2022 at the hour of 3:30 p.m., the Napa County Board of 
Education will conduct a public hearing on the redistricting of the Napa County 
Board of Education trustee areas based on the 2020 census, and proposed draft 
trustee area maps as presented by County Registrar of Voters, John Tuteur. 

The Public Hearing will held at the Napa County Office of Education board room, 
2121 Imola Avneue, Napa, California  94559.  Instructions on viewing the meeting 
and providing public comment remotely can be found on the Napa County Board 
of Education Agenda and Minutes webpage at https://napacoe.org/board-of-
education/agendas/. 

A copy of the background information will be available for review on Friday, 
December 31, 2021 and thereafter at the Napa County Office of Education, 2121 
Imola Avenue, Napa, California 94559. 
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